City of Mayor and Council Offices

The Center of What's Possible

Date: August 20, 2019
To: Mayor and City Council
From: Acting Executive Assistant to the Mayor and City Council

Subject: Moment of Silence - August 20, 2019 Council Meeting

Recent Mass Shootings

Before we begin, the City Council and | would like to offer our heartfelt condolences to the families
and friends of the individuals who tragically lost their lives from the mass shooting events in
recent weeks:

» Gilroy Garlic Festival shooting, July 28, 2019
e El Paso Texas Walmart shooting, August 3,2019

o Dayton Ohio Entertainment District shooting, August 4, 2019

Let us please have a moment of silence in memory of these individuals.

cc: City Clerk’s Office
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